
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 10 GCSE Geography Field Trip 
 
I am writing to you regarding the Year 10 GCSE Geography field trip. This is scheduled 
to take place on Friday 9 July 2021. The trip will leave Driffield School at approximately 
9.00 am and will return by the end of the school day. Students will visit York city centre 
and will be spending much of the day collecting data for their paper 2 exam which they 
will sit in May 2022. 
 
Students should be dressed in suitable clothing, not school uniform, and wear suitable 
footwear, not flip-flops or sandals. Students should bring a water proof coat in case of 
wet weather and should apply sun cream in case of good weather. Lastly, students 
will need to bring a packed lunch as there will be no opportunity to purchase food on 
the trip.  
 
In order for your child to take part in the visit, please complete the consent form via 
the following link https://forms.office.com/r/w6w72v7CJC by Thursday 10 June 2021. 
In order to cover the travel expenses, we are also requesting a voluntary contribution 
of £7.00 to be paid via ParentPay. Should you have any difficulties making the 
payment, please contact the school. Please note, the visit may not go ahead if costs 
are not covered. 
 
We are planning this trip based on the assumption that the current government road 
map for the easing of restrictions continues as planned.  If there are any changes to 
these plans, then we will of course be in contact with you at the earliest opportunity. 
 
If you have any questions about the fieldwork course do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr T Harrison 
Head of Geography 

https://forms.office.com/r/w6w72v7CJC

